
 

 
 Westbin E360 Negotiation Update 

October 19, 2023 
 

Your bargaining committee members Rob and Don along with the Local Union in 
Prince George met again with the company on October 17, 18 and 19 to negotiate 
your first collective agreement.  
 
We have provided dates for our next session with the company and are waiting to 
hear back from them. 

We are still trying to show the employer the benefits of a clear and concise 
collective agreement. Hours of work, Benefits and wages were points of discussion 
that both parties have been unable to find common ground to this point.  

We urge all of you to monitor your hours worked and overtime are accurate on 
each paycheque. 

We want to meet with you again at the Union office so we can review how 
negotiations have been going.  

We will share a meeting date and time as soon as we have confirmed. 

 

For contact info or to ask questions, 
 reach us at: www.usw1-2017.ca 

 

 

Your Bargaining Committee 
Sean Ball 

sball@usw.ca 
Rob Wheeler  -  Don Dupuis 

Lance Rushton 
Andrew Deley 

andrew@usw1-2017.ca 
    


